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Thursday, 26 June 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Infant & Junior Sports Days 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about our upcoming Sports Day events 
for both the Infant and Junior classes, which are scheduled to take place at Finsbury Park on 
Monday, 30th June for Junior pupils and Tuesday, 1st July for Infant and Reception pupils. Given 
the current weather forecasts indicating potential hot weather, we regret to inform you that it is 
likely we may need to cancel these events. 
 
In the event of cancellation, we will communicate our decision to you the evening before each 
Sports Day, ensuring you are informed promptly. It is our aim to prioritise the safety and well-
being of all our children during these events. 
 
Unfortunately, due to prior bookings at Finsbury Park, we are unable to reschedule the Sports Day 
events. Nonetheless, we are committed to providing our students with opportunities to engage in 
athletic activities and will explore the possibility of organising smaller-scale events here at school. 
We believe that these events can still foster a spirit of teamwork and competition among the 
children. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and support in this matter.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  
 


